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Marcia Moermond

From: Richard Ekobena
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 3:46 PM
To: Marcia Moermond
Subject: 1062 Minnehaha Ave E 

Hi Marcia, 
 
Sorry I just saw your message. 
 
The first picture below shows the actual situation at 1062 Minnehaha Ave E. You can see that traffic loads which are 
heavy on Minnehaha can easily puncture the road surface that now has little support because of the void that has 
developed underneath due to soil escaping through the broken sewer pipe in the ground. 
 
The second picture shows the typical steel plate that is used to prevent a collapse (one was placed on Minnehaha but I 
do not have the picture). The problem is that when such a steel plate is covered by snow, it can cause damage to plow 
trucks when they hit them. 
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Richard  
 


